You are invited to attend A Presentation on the

Children's Services in Herefordshire

Marden Parish Hall (in the school)

on
Thursday 2nd October 2025
Starting at 7.30 pm

Following the service's poor rating in recent years,
Our new cabinet member in charge of Children's Servies,
Councillor Ivan Powell,
has agreed to give us a presentation on the progress made in restoring a
good service,
and the work yet to do.

There will be an opportunity after the presentation to ask your own questions.

Parish Councillors and Residents are most welcome.